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September 13, 2010


1. Participatory Governance Items

None submitted. 


Ms. Reiter asked about classified appointments to the District Facilities Committee. Mr. Hardash indicated he chairs the committee, and a classified employee should be appointed. Ms. Reiter wondered if there should be representation from each college. Mr. Hardash described the original make-up of the committee was three from each major site. President Vázquez appointed three from SCC, one of which is a classified employee. Ms. Reiter asked if the committee reports to district facilities as is stated in the governance manual. Mr. Hardash indicated it reports to the BAPRC.


It was decided to review and evaluate the Participatory Governance manual. 


Mr. Zarske asked about the outstanding Academic Senate invoice. Dr. Rodriguez indicated he approved payment this morning.

2.
Review of board docket


Dr. Rodriguez reviewed items on the board agenda. The check presentation will be made to the college foundations as a result of the tribute to Dr. Eddie Hernandez. Each college foundation will receive over $20,000.


Dr. Rodriguez reviewed what he will cover in his report to the board. He will mention his recommendation to hire a legal firm from the Sacramento area to handle some upcoming real estate issues and necessary due diligence.   


Mr. Didion indicated the spring break dates will be different for continuing education staff.


Mr. Hardash indicated Item 5.4 was removed from the agenda due to the delay in the state budget. 

3. Reports



Academic Senate/SAC: Mr. Zarske had no report but asked that board committee meetings be announced district-wide.



Academic Senate/SCC: Mr. Barembaum reported the senate held its meeting last week. Discussed included an update on accreditation and reports due this year and next. The senate also discussed a potential minimum qualifications challenge to allow anyone with a masters in K-12 education, a teaching credential, and five years experience, could teach in the education program at community colleges.  



CSEA: Ms. Reiter had no report.



BAPRC: Mr. Hardash reported there is a special meeting on Wednesday of this week. The agenda includes a draft of the accreditation response as it relates to budget and timelines for budget approval. The regular BAPRC meets on Wednesday, September 29.



HRC: Mr. Didion reported the first meeting of the HRC this year is scheduled for September 22. 
4. Other

No other items were presented.
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